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Children in Care and Adoption Health Team

Dear 

I am sorry you felt unable to take part in your children in care review health assessment. 

Your health and wellbeing is very important to us, and I would like to make you aware that if you change your mind, we will be more than happy to arrange an appointment for you.  

Young people can find them quite useful for discussing any health or other issues they might have. We do not talk about anything you are uncomfortable with and the only measurements we take are height and weight.

Your last children in care review health assessment took place on and from a review of your health records your current outstanding health recommendations are:

· 
· 
· 

Your social worker can contact our team on your behalf, or you can contact me on the above telephone number.

Many thanks

Yours sincerely



Cc: social worker
Cc: GP
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